

THE NEW GUARD

THE MAGAZINE OF YOUNG AMERICANS FOR FREEDOM
P.O. BOX 1731 • WASHINGTON 13, D. C. • LINCOLN 7-0406

LEE EDWARDS, Editor • CAROL DAWSON BAUMAN, Managing Editor

March 26, 1962

Mr. Samuel L. Blumenfeld Secretary, American Committee for France and Algeria Room 1012, 175 Fifth Avenue New York 10, N. Y.

Dear Mr. Blumenfeld:

Thank you for your recent letter and the attached copy of U.S./France Report.

I am sure you are aware of the recent news story concerning your group and the OAS. I will be frank with you in stating that I am sympathetic to President DeGaulle and what appear to be his attempts to bring about an equitable and fair solution to the Algerian crisis. I would be most reluctant to publicize the Committee or its publication if I thought that it endorsed the OAS and its terrorist tactics.

I would appreciate your position regarding the OAS at your convenience.

Sincerely,

Lee Edwards